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At/To William Graham: 

 

At the Plenary session on 22 May you asked whether I had already published or would be 

willing to publish a list of bodies whose membership, numbers and required attributes would 

be subject to review by the Boundary Commission. 

 

The provision for the review of public bodies by the Boundary Commission is included within 

the Local Government (Democracy) (Wales) Bill which is not expected to complete its 

legislative process until at least 18 June. At present, no list exists or is being prepared of 

public bodies which may be subject to review by the Boundary Commission. A decision on 

how this provision in the Bill is taken forward has not yet been made. 

 

However, I would certainly be willing to publish such a list should one be prepared at some 

time in the future. 

 

 


